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Dear Chairman Kropf and Members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

 

I’m writing to ask that you support HB 2005 which will prohibit ghost guns and other 

untraceable firearms in Oregon. I believe that this bill will go a long way to help 

prevent guns from ending up in the hands of people who aren’t legally allowed to own 

them. 

 

As you’ve heard from many experts, including law enforcement officers, ghost guns 

are the weapon of choice for gun traffickers and other criminals. I cannot think of a 

single reason why a law-abiding person would object to prohibiting unregistered and 

undetectable guns in our state and across the country.  

 

Part of the safety-net established in our communities, is that a background check 

take place before the purchase of a firearm. Those looking to avoid this crucial step 

should not have unfettered access to guns via 3D printing and other unserialized 

parts.   

 

Please pass this bill so that we can stop the proliferation of ghost guns and keep our 

communities safe.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cicely Thrasher 
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